
United Nations S/2001/537

 

Security Council Distr.: General
31 May 2001

Original: English

01-39175 (E)    310501
*0139175*

Letter dated 30 May 2001 from the Secretary-General to the
President of the Security Council

I have the honour to refer to Security Council resolution 1348 (2001), adopted
by the Council on 19 April 2001, in which the mandate of the monitoring
mechanism established pursuant to resolution 1295 (2000) was extended for a period
of six months, that is to say, until 19 October 2001. In paragraph 5 of resolution
1348 (2001), the Council requested that, after consultation with the Security Council
Committee established pursuant to resolution 864 (1993), I appoint up to five
experts to serve on the monitoring mechanism.

Accordingly, and having consulted with the Committee, I wish to inform you
that I have reappointed the following four experts:

Ms. Christine Gordon (United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland)
Ambassador Juan Larrain (Chile)
Mr. Ismaila Seck (Senegal)
Ambassador Lena Sundh (Sweden)

I have also requested Ambassador Juan Larrain (Chile) to continue to chair the
monitoring mechanism.

Efforts to identify a fifth expert are continuing. Once the fifth candidate has
been identified, I will act accordingly.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan


